
The city of Barcelona and its City Council 
welcomes Celtic supporters once again to our city!

Every year Barcelona welcomes millions of visitors. While we wish them to 
feel right at home, we also expect them to respect our city and the citizens. 
It is important to remember that the venue of the celebration is the stadium 
and not the city streets. 

On the occasion of the match between FC Barcelona and Celtic FC, Barcelona 
City Council, in cooperation with FC Barcelona, has set up a leisure area with 
a host of entertainment and sports activities to be enjoyed during your stay in 
the city. 

We would like to remind you that both citizens and visitors are expected to 
observe a strict code of appropriate behaviour. 

It is forbidden to drink alcohol or to relieve yourself in the street, and any 
disruptive or uncivil conduct (rowdiness, vandalism, etc.) is also prohibited. 
Street vending is also forbidden, and both the seller as well as the buyer can 
be fined. Any of the above mentioned activities may be subject to fines rang-
ing from 750 to 3000 Euros. 

Above all, we hope you have a pleasant stay in Barcelona and that, re-
gardless of who wins, we can enjoy the Game together and without any 
unpleasant incidents.

Barcelona City Council


